
2018-2019 MSA PTO Donation Form

 

Check out our webpage for more info, 
meeting dates & volunteer opportunities : 

www.msapto.org

Find MSA PTO on Facebook

                

               
        

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
PTO Donation Form

Name:   
______________________________________________________________________________________

Donation Amount:  _______________________________________________  (Suggested:  $35 per child or $55 per family)

Additional donations are welcome.    All donations are tax deductible. 
 

Checks should be made out to MSA PTO.

Who leads the 2018-2019 PTO?
Rachel Ballard – President

rachiesachie@gmail.com

Diane Erickson – Volunteer Coordinator

dianeerick@gmail.com 

Carolyn Hamil  – Treasurer

thehamils@msn.co

Jennifer Bartle – Secretary

jenn.bartle@gmail.com

(Elections for MSA PTO Officers are held each spring.)

Your donation replaces 
traditional fundraising activities 

and supports:
Healthy Snack Day

Pi Day       

Mol Day 

Pizza Day

Back to School Open House     

            Grounds Clean-Up and BBQ

Conference Dinner and Staff Appreciation

Prospective Student Open House

F.I.R.E./PBIS prizes     

Prom and Graduation  

and more…

What is the MSA PTO and what do we do? 
We are a volunteer team of parents committed to enhancing our students’ experience at MSA using our 

donations in the planning & hosting of many school activities & events, supporting MSA teachers and staff, 
fostering communication, in coordination with the MSA Board of Directors to build a strong MSA community. 

Our meetings are a forum for parent discussion—every parent is a member of the PTO!

http://www.msapto.org

